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Subiect: BCG recommendation's and Tower sharing with the
Jio Reliance -reg

Respected Sir,
Few years back the BSNL engaged the BCG to obtain its

suggestions/ recommendations for the revival of the PSU. IUoney to
the tune of Rs Cr. was also paid to the consultant. The company
BCG has submitted its reports.

It is stated that in a scheduled meeting with the Director
(HR) we requested for supply of a copy of the recommendations.
We were told the HR issues of the recommendations will be shared
with the unions Till date it has not materialized. We are
stakeholders as such entit/eo to know wnat BCG has suggested for
the revival/ growth of the BSNL. Reportedly, only suggestion is
reduction in workforce strength.

Similarly, news are spread that this PSU and Govt. have lost
revenues in crores in Tower sharing agreement with the Reliance
Jio. Our bread earner BSNL, should not suffer such lossesspecially
when it is on revival path.

We urge upon you, Sir, to kindly take appropriate
action for discussion on the twin issues at appropriate level in the
interest of harmonious relation and for well being of PSU. We are
deeply concerned and perturbed on the issues.

With regards

Yours Sincerely,

1N,
Singh)(Gha ndes hwa

General Secretary


